
 

 

 

October 2024 

 

 Y3 Residential to Cliffe House 

Monday 7th July 2025 to Wednesday 9th July 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our extra-curricular activities, Y3 will be going on a two-night residential to 

Cliffe House in Shepley, West Yorkshire from Monday 7th July 2025 to Wednesday 9th 

July 2025.  

 

Cliffe House believe every young person should experience the world beyond the 

classroom as part of a broad and balanced curriculum. They provide a blend of both 

educational and adventure focused activities, delivered by experienced and qualified 

staff. Immersing young people in an active and engaging environment encourages 

them to learn whilst having fun together.  

 

The cost of the residential will be approximately £196 and includes the cost of the 

coach, accommodation & food as well as experienced staff to deliver a range of 

activities that will feed your child’s sense of adventure and discovery.  

 

Payment will be set up once we have a clear idea of the number of children 

attending and will be available to pay in 6 installments. 

 

Please can you complete the electronic form below to advise whether you would 

like your child to attend.  

 
https://forms.microsoft.com/e/aCkjZEqHzp 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 3 Team 
  

 

 

https://forms.microsoft.com/e/aCkjZEqHzp

